
William Penn Elementary SEP Conferences 
SEP Conferences will be held on Monday, February 10th and Tuesday, February 11th from 

3:30-7:00 pm. The appointment window closes on February 11th.  You may schedule your 

child’s SEP conference using the Online Scheduler. You will need to know your child’s student 

identification number and teacher’s name. The password is Penguins. We look forward to 

seeing you and celebrating your child’s growth this year.  

Visit the school’s homepage www.schools.graniteschools.org/penn 

Select the Online Scheduler 

Enter “Student ID”. If you do not know their Student ID, use the LOOKUP STUDENT ID button 

to access the system. 

Enter your email address, this will send you a reminder and confirmation number. 

Please write down the confirmation number in case you need to change the appointment. 
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